
WORKABILITY

Happy new year and welcome back! We hope you enjoyed your winter break and we
cannot wait to hear all about your adventures. With the prevalence of Covid-19, RSV
and influenza cases across the globe, we certainly have felt it’s impact on our campus.
With the support of our school community- parents, district partners, students and
staff, I have felt grateful that we have been able to lean on each other for support.
District partners have responded graciously with their outpour of resources and
supplies. Parents and care providers have played a key role in helping keep our school
thriving by communicating with us as well as keeping their children home when they
are unwell. Our teachers and staff have done a tremendous job in navigating through
the many unexpected changes and maintaining a positive and flexible approach in
working through challenges. It is because of this school community, that we feel
fortunate and confident that the remainder of this school year will finish off strong. 
 Wishing everyone all the best!
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Our Vocational Specialist, Mrs.
Karolyn, is adding more students

onto her workability roster! Starting
Feb, Karolyn will be taking workability

students to RiteAid for an hour a
week for job trainning. 

STUDENT PICTURES

Student pictures are in and have
been sent to parents/guardian's

email address. If you wish to 
purchase photos you can 
order prints directly from 

Still Light's website.  


